
CITY OF TUSCALOOSA HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
LEGAL NOTICE 

March 8th, 2023 
 
The City of Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation Commission will hold a public hearing in the Council Chamber of City Hall at 
2201 University Boulevard at 5:00 p.m., on Wednesday, the 8th day of March, 2023. 
 
 
HPC-08-23 Bobby Tesney petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for multiple additions and alterations to the 
primary structure located at 2 Oakwood Court in the Oakwood Court Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
HPC-09-23 Jason Mathers petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness to demolish and reconstruct an accessory structure 
on the property located at 35 University Circle in the University Circle Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
HPC-10-23 Cheryl Taggart petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness to construct a pergola on the property located at 
2500 Glendale Gardens in the Glendale Gardens Historic District. (Council District 2) 
 
HPC-11-23 Patrick Agee petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for exterior alterations and an addition to the 
primary structure located at 908 Queen City Avenue in the Druid City Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
HPC-12-23 Bryan and Shane Yokley petition for a Certificate of Appropriateness for a material change to all windows on 
the primary structure located at 27 University Circle in the University Circle Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
HPC-13-23 Dakoda Simpson petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness to construct a gazebo on the property located 
at 1507 13th Street in the Thirteenth Street Historic District. (Council District 4) 
 
 

OTHER BUSINESS 
 

The Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation Commission will vote to approve August, September, and October minutes from 
2022.  
 
 
Case files for the above applications can be found at www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc approximately one (1) week before the 
meeting. If persons with disabilities need special accommodations or auxiliary aids for participation in the hearing, 
please contact the Office of Urban Development’s Planning Division at (205) 248-5100 at least 48 hours in advance. The 
application deadline for the Wednesday, April 12th 2023 meeting of the City of Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation 
Commission is 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 22nd, 2023. 
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